
 

 

 
      
The Captain of the Port will establish a safety zone around the BARGE OCEANUS in the Gulf 

Intracoastal Waterway as it is transported from State Services to the sea buoy from 6 A.M. to 11 

A.M. on April 5th, 2024.  

 

No vessel may enter the safety zone, and vessels shall not attempt to meet or overtake the 

BARGE OCEANUS during its transit in the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway. As the BARGE 

OCEANUS transits the CCSC Crosby Tugs request all vessels pass at slowest safe speed to 

minimize wake.  

 

Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 

Command Center at 1-800-874-2143; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 

CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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